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15 December 2020

Dear Prof. Yang,

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that our members have elected you as a Fellow of The
World Academy of Sciences (TWAS) for the advancement of science in developing countries,
effective 1 January 2021.

Please allow me to offer my sincere congratulations. Your election is a clear recognition of your
outstanding contribution to science and its promotion in the developing world. We will be

honoured to have you among our members.

Attached please find a letter from the TWAS Executive Director, Prof. Romain Murenzi, requesting
some additional information.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Mohamed H.A. Hassan
President

Prof. Tong Yang

City University of Hong Kong
Department of Mathematics
83 Tat Chee Avenue
Kowloon

Hong Kong, China



